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We had the first “talks” at Fortrose Café on 21st February. Turnout wasn’t great – I think 7 in total, including 3 TBI directors – but the conversation was good. The topic was “How do we get from here to there” and things I thought were interesting were:

· The carrying capacity of the land is critical – we can’t support an infinite population;

· The future can look quite bleak, but we have a duty to try to make it better;

· Empowerment of the community is important in its own right. The more the public takes control, the more we will realise we don’t need to rely on politicians who will never be able to take the lead because they think that will make them unelectable. Things like the skiffs and Black Isle Cares are as important as TBI in this.

· We still need to get Governments involved, and get them to work together to tackle multi-nationals.

· Extinction Rebellion has a parallel with suffragettes – violence was necessary to achieve what should have been obvious.

· The implications of the systems changes we want are very far-reaching and it’s difficult to see them happening peacefully.

· Do we wait for an economic crash? Maybe best to develop resilience and an alternative model in advance.

· The options seem to be:

· Take to the streets;

· Carry on building alternatives;

· Support groups with a similar radical agenda, e.g. New Economic Foundation.

· TBI itself doesn’t need to do all these, and probably can’t. We should promote Extinction Rebellion and engage with them, but the TBI agenda is more to do with building alternatives.

· Should we commission someone like New Economic Foundation to carry out a survey into the resilience of our area? Could be an important piece of work which could then be replicated elsewhere?

There was a feeling that the session was worthwhile and should be repeated. We agreed that the discussion is worthwhile in its own right – we don’t necessarily need outcomes. The café worked well with a small group, but I think it could be difficult if we had say 20 or more.

Proposal
I propose we have another similar event on 3rd or 4th April, at the same venue. Possible topics are:

· Reskilling (Sheila’s suggestion, which I mentioned at the first event, and seemed a popular idea)

· Food waste – suggested by Julian, and also by Barbara Lindsay.

Martin.

